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1 Progress on Portfolio Matters. 
 

 
Cremations and Burials 
I am very pleased to report that numbers have returned to “normal” levels 
during August. 
 

Gayton Road Cemetery.  

Still awaiting reply from Environment Agency to allow a more definitive 
operating practice going forward to be agreed.  In the meantime, we continue 
to deal with burial requests on a case-by-case basis. Feasibility studies are 
being carried out on other options for Cemetery provision in the King’s Lynn 
area. 

Car Parking Income.  Again, pleased to report car parking figures continue to 
improve in King’s Lynn. Figures for the resort car parks are actually slightly 
ahead of last years figures. 

 

 
2 Forthcoming Activities and Developments. 
 

 
Parking 
Work is soon to commence on the re-surfacing on the Football Club car park, 
which will then become Pay-and display (except match days). 
 

 
3 Meetings Attended and Meetings Scheduled 

 

 
Cabinet 
Portfolio briefing -Car parks-Crematorium and Cemeteries, IT and Licensing   
Corporate performance panel 
R&D Panel 
E&C Panel 



Cabinet Briefing 

Conservancy Board. 
IDB 

All of the above meetings held on line using either Zoom, Teams, Webex 
or Skype. 

 


